
 
 
 

Dear Parents    
 
What a lovely week we have had. The warm weather and sunshine  
has made a welcome change and we have been making the most of  
outside.   We have been able to celebrate our assemblies on the  
playground this week and all the classes have been outdoors as much 
as possible. From hands on maths with the Trailblazers, to hunting  
for dinosaurs with the Explorers  - the playground has been a real  
hive of activity.  
 
Last week, we held the hustings for School Council and Heads of  
School. Congratulations to Neve and Lili who are our Head Girls for this year.  Well done girls. 
The School Council, with Julia, Bua, Lena G and Olivier leading the way, have helped to plan our 'Jeans for 
Genes' day today. We spent the morning working outside in our new house teams - Matthew, Mark, Luke and 
John. See if your child can remember which group they're in and ask them the fun activities we joined in with. 
 
Some of our children visited Larkrigg Riding School on Thursday. The children had a fantastic riding lesson and, 
as ever, made us very proud by their exemplary behaviour.  
 
Thank you if you have already signed up to Class Dojos.  Letters have been sent home with unique codes on for 
your child / children.  It is important that you engage with Class Dojos, if possible.  We are using this as a 
communication aid between Class Teachers and parents and will be uploading homework and activities via Dojos 
too (Class Dojos is a free app). 
 
We would like to welcome our student teacher, Miss Gater into the Trailblazers class, she will be with us part-
time until Christmas.  Football Club starts after school today, we are sure that the children will enjoy the club.  
 
Many thanks again for your support and we hope you enjoy the sunshine. 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 83% 
Year 2 65% 
Year 3 80% 
Year 4 86% 
Year 5 98% 
Year 6 73% 

Well Done! 
Reception – 

that’s 
excellent! 

Diary Autumn 2020 
September 
 Friday 18th  Jeans for Genes Day, whole school 
 Saturday 19th International ‘Talk-like-a-Pirate’ Day 
 Monday 28th  European Day of Languages, whole school, details to follow 

Healthy Eating Week begins 
October 
 Thursday 1st Harvest Festival begins 

National Poetry Day, in school 
 Friday 2nd World Smile Day   
 Monday 5th World Space Week begins 
 Wednesday 7th Photographs – Individual & Siblings, 9.30am 
 Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day – dress in yellow, whole school, details to follow 
 Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope 
 Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 
  

 
MENU 1 

 
Week beginning 
Monday 21st of 

September 2020 

 


